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March 7, 2024 

CURRENT RESIDENT 
ADDRESS LINE 1 
GRESHAM, OR 97030 

Re: Street Name Change Project 

Dear CURRENT RESIDENT, 

The City of Gresham is working on a project to change the official recorded street name of NW 
EASTWOOD AVENUE. This street name was updated in 2002 from SE 195TH AVENUE to NW 
EASTWOOD AVENUE but was inadvertently left off the list of name changes with the City 
Ordinance (Ordinance 1555) at the time. Because of that, even though all properties on this 
street use NW EASTWOOD AVENUE, the county still has it recorded as SE 195TH AVENUE. 
This change to just to update the official recorded name. No address changes or impacts to 
property owners will occur with this change. 

This project will go before the City of Gresham Planning Commission and City Council as public 
hearings in spring and early summer 2024. You will receive notification prior to those hearings 
with the opportunity to provide public comments on the project. If you have any questions on 
this process, please feel free to contact me at 503-618-2235 or 
Amanda.Lunsford@GreshamOregon.gov.  

Amanda Lunsford 
Planning Analyst, City of Gresham 

Exhibit C.1

mailto:Amanda.Lunsford@GreshamOregon.gov

